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NIGHTHAWK
NEWS

THE OFFICIAL MONTHLY PTA NEWSLETTER

OF NORTHWEST ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

The Northwest PTA sends thanks to the NWE
community for making the Spring Fling a huge
success! We showcased 25+ games & activities for
our children and others to enjoy. Whether someone
was picking for prizes, planting seeds, running
through an obstacle course or enjoying a
hamburger, there were smiles all around.

Our balloon artist created magical shapes for four
hours without stopping and our amazing face
painters stayed until the last kid had her wish; they
finished using their cell phone flashlights. The
ever-popular silent auction did not disappoint and
extended to our first live auction that garnered
$1000 to pie Mr. Quigley and Mrs. Cheng; they were
really good sports.

We hope that everyone enjoyed our teachers'
"Masked Singer", along with the musical
performances of Mauricio Camacho, Valeria
Camacho, and Ann Poonkasem.
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Thank you
Spring Fling
Co-Chairs for
helping our
school soar to
great heights!

Annette
O'Malley and
Kerrie Weltman

Thank you to our adult and teen
volunteers for helping bring this
life.

Again, we would also like to
recoghize our sponsors/donors -
Bach to Rock, Home Depot,
Marco's Pizza, and Nielsen.

All profits will go back into the
school to support our kids and
their educators. Go Nighthawks!
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http://northwestpta.org/
https://www.facebook.com/NWEPTA
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Dates to Hnow Northwest PTA

Fri April 15 Needs You!

No School

TBD L. .
5th/6th Grade Transition: Parent Panel It's PTA's mission to make every child's
TBD potential a reality by engaging and
5th/6th Grade Transition: Student Panel empowering families and communities to
Fri April 29 advocate for all children.

Mother-Son Game Night | 3rd-5th Grades

Thur May 5 We need YOU to help make that a reality!
Teacher Appreciation Luncheon

Fri May 6, 6-8p Looking for a way to be more involved
Father-Daughter Dance | 3rd-5th Grades with your school & community? Join the
Tues May 10 ) board! We have a number of open

PTA Mtg, Concert, PTA Elections positions for the 2022-2023 school year.
Wed May 25

5th Grade Banquet (Volunteers Needed!) . . .
Email nwepta.president@gmail.com for

more info on PTA opportunities.
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TO ROC Extreme Youth Sports
« AMERICA'S MUSIC SCHODL‘- After School Program & E|ummpl=r Camp

FAMOUS TATE

APPLIANCE & BEDDING CENTERS

LANE FAMILY
WELLNESS —\"
o MA HNASIUM

LaneF amilyWeliness.com The Math Learning Center
Carrollwood

TLC Pediatric S
Dentistry & Orthodontics g

‘We take excellent care of the young®




